
Sent: 26/09/2023 11:57:17 AM
Subject: 11 Boola Place Cromer - DA2023/1237

To whom this may concern,
 
I am suppor�ve of the proposed development at 11 Boola Place, Cromer. DA2023/1237.
 
It will be a really fantas�c for cricket players in the manly area, allowing players to develop their game even
further.
 
Regards,
Sallie Molyneux


